

Decision of Local Pedestrian, Cycling and Traffic Calming Committee

19 July 2018

Item 50

Traffic Treatment - Raised Marked Pedestrian Crossing - Pitt Street, Redfern

2018/290264

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the installation of a raised pedestrian crossing in Pitt Street, Redfern north of Phillip Street.

Voting Members for this Item

Voting Members	Support	Object
City of Sydney	√	
Roads and Maritime Services	√	
NSW Police – Redfern PAC	√	
Representative for the Member for Newtown	√	

Decision

The Committee carried the recommendation unanimously.

Background



The Redfern Pedestrian Cycling and Traffic Calming (PCTC) Plan, adopted by Council, includes a proposal to raise the existing pedestrian crossing in Pitt Street, Redfern, between Redfern and Phillip Streets.